
 
Par.09/05-2023 

 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS & BASELINE TEST 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
The School is approaching towards another summer 
break commencing from Saturday  24.06.2023 and the 
regular classes will resume after break from Monday, 
28.08.2023. 
 
The early commencement of the holidays is announced 
with the expectation of merging Eid holidays with the 
Summer break. 
 
Further details about vacation assignments and open 
house will be intimated in due course of time. 
 

BASELINE TEST PORTIONS ARE LISTED UNDER THE 
TITLE ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS AT THE GIVEN LINK 

https://nisuaq.com/latestbits.php 
REFER THE PORTION UNDER YOUR CURRENT CLASS 

OF THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR (2023—2024) 
 
 

With wishes and regards, 
Principal/ 09.05.2023 
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